From: Tran, Samantha

To: Green, Doreen; Light, Cheryl

Subject: FW: Jack Berger GU C 2 - P&A Update
Date: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 2:38:17 PM
Attachments: image003.ipa
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Update on the Jack Berger GU C 2 J-Sand plug placement.

Thanks,
Sam

From: Diane McCoy - DNR [mailto:diane.mccoy@state.co.us]
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 2:35 PM

To: Tran, Samantha

Subject: Re: Jack Berger GU C 2 - P&A Update

I'm fine with that change.

Thanks,

Diane McCoy
Engineer
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1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
303.894.2100 x5114
Diane.McCoy@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogce

On Tue, Feb 14, 2017 at 2:33 PM, Tran, Samantha <Samantha.Tran@anadarko.com> wrote:
Hi Diane,

We’re currently on the Jack Berger GU C 2 (API# 05-123-10039) and we’ve been drilling
all day in an attempt to reach 8000’ to place our first CIBP to cover the J-Sand. Originally,
we tagged fill at 7752 and we’re now at around 7800°. The rig supervisor communicated
that the returns are showing some form of plug or mechanical device that may have been
left in the hole in the past. Are you okay with us placing the CIBP at around 7800°? The
perf intervals are:

e JSand: 8096 - 8126

e Codell: 7658 -7670

Thanks and hope you’re well,
Samantha
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Samantha Tran
Field Production Engineer |
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501 North Division Blvd

Platteville, CO 80651

(970) 515 — 1571 Direct
(832) 540 — 0209 Cell
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